
2025.05 
Widened Concrete Haunch Removals 

January 17, 2025 

 
A CPM crew removes haunches over the northbound lanes from the I-295 bridge. 

Contractor: CPM Constructors                Bid Amount: $ 595,000.00 
 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate:  39.0%      
 
Project Schedule: Completion date May 23, 2025 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of completely removing the widened concrete haunches 
over the paved surface of the roadway, removing all debris from below the bridge, and 
sealing with clear protective coating. Location include; Cutts Road (MM 3.1), Cedar Hill 
(MM 6.2), Gorham Road (MM 44.0), Hurricane Road (MM 56.6), Hackett Road (MM 76.9), 
Route 126 (MM 101.7) 
 
Contractor Schedule: CPM Constructors are finishing up the haunch removals on the 
Hurricane Road, I295, and Gorham Road bridges.  They will be relocating to Hackett Road 
and Route 126 over the next few weeks. Although the weather has been cold, crews have 
made great progress and are on schedule to complete the project by the end of February.  


